February 27, 2025

Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SB 969 : Oppose

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes SB 969, which would prohibit the Energy
Facility Siting Council from exercising jurisdiction over an energy facility that is a
renewable energy facility or transmission line, is sited wholly within federal lands,
and is subject to review under the National Environmental Policy Act.

Under the Trump administration, the notion of environmental review by the federal
government is a joke. The State of Oregon should not relinquish its jurisdiction
over these facilities to the minions of Elon Musk.
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